From: Dennis Poklikuha <pokman2@earthlink.net>

Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 11:43 AM
To: ORielly Patti
Cc aerne.melissa@deq.state.or.us

Subject: SB 5520 yes to DEQ's request for more money

Dear Ways and Means Natura! Resources Subcommittee,

Piease find it in your hearts and in your minds to pass the 20% increase for DEQ's Air Contaminant Discharge Permit
program. Here in North Portland we have an abundance of Air Contaminants and plenty of influential industries who
love seeing DEQ's budget cut. Please support the people you are supposed to represent and give more power to DEQ,
not to the polluters who would have it otherwise.

Sincerely,

Dennis Poklikuha

7063 N. Wellestey (downwind from some of Portland's dirtiest industries) Portland OR 97203
503-285-9370




